
Hi! I am very excited to be on the HSA board this year and am looking forward to a 
great year ahead. I have two boys at SRL, my oldest Ryan will be in 2nd grade this year 
and Jack will be in 1st grade. They are both very happy at SRL. I think our school is 
unique in that there is a real sense of community and closeness and it’s a very loving 
environment for our kids to grow and learn. 
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My name is Amanda Green and I am so honored to be the next President of St. Rose of 
Lima's Home & School Association. I attended St. Rose from Kindergarten-8th Grade, 
graduating in 1995. I truly believe St. Rose played a large part in shaping me into the 
person I am today, and I could not be happier to have my children here to share in all 
the wonderful traditions that I hold so dear. My son Kevin Green is in 2nd grade and 
my daughter Kate Green is in Kindergarten. I love all the wonderful traditions St. Rose 
of Lima has and I look forward to passing these memories on to our children for years 
to come. This is going to be a great year!

Hi, I’m Carrie De Chiara and l am so excited to serve on the HSA board.  My three boys 
are Victor in 5th grade, Angelo in 1st grade, and Luca in Pre-K.  What I love about St 
Rose is the family/community environment and excellent communication with 
teachers and staff.

I’m a resident of Miami Shores and a parishioner of St Rose Of Lima parish for over 10 
years. I have been very lucky to have all of my three daughters attend St. Rose Of Lima. 
Stella Hoeflinger in 3rd grade, Scarlett Hoeflinger in 1st grade and Savannah 
Ludwigsen, now a freshman at St.Thomas Aquinas High School that just graduated 
from St. Rose this past year. I served as Secretary in the Home & School board in the 
2018-19 school year and this will be my second consecutive year serving as Homeroom 
Parent Coordinator. I feel blessed to have my daughters be a part of such a wonderful 
and close knit school community that promotes such a positive learning experience in 
all aspects of their growth.

Hi! I’m so honored to serve as Secretary on the HSA board this year (I have very big 
shoes to fill)!! I have loved St. Rose of Lima from the time I first stepped inside to tour 
the school.  I love the welcoming sense of community, the loving environment my 
children are surrounded in daily, and the dedication of all the teachers and staff.  I truly 
feel SRL is “A Great Place to Grow.”  My daughter, Ehlisa, is a fifth grader and my son, 
Dylan, is a second grader.  I’m looking forward to another great year at SRL!


